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Rural Green Bank of CARAGA
Not Authorized to

Collect P20 Service Fee

The public is hereby advised that PhilHealth has not

authorized and is discouraging the Rural Green Bank of

CARAGA and all of its 37 branches in Regions 6, 7, 8, 10, 11

and CARAGA from collecting a P20.00 service fee from

members remitting their premium contributions

through the said bank.

Our existing Memorandum of Agreement with accredited

collecting banks does not allow any of them to charge any fee

for services rendered to PhilHealth members.

Please report any instance of unauthorized charging of

collection fees by accredited  collecting banks and agents to

the Treasury Department at 637-9999 local 1601 or 1602

or email: acca.treasury@philhealth.gov.ph or

bankrem@philhealth.gov.ph.


